






 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 20, 2006 
 
 
Members of the Legislative Audit Committee: 
 
 
We have completed the financial audit of University of Colorado Self-Insurance and Risk Management Trust for the 
year ended June 30, 2006.  Our audit was conducted in accordance with auditing standards generally accepted in the 
United States of America. 
 
We were engaged to conduct our audit pursuant to Section 2-3-103 C.R.S., which authorizes the State Auditor to 
conduct or cause to be conducted audits of all departments, institutions, and agencies of the state government. The 
reports which we have issued as a result of this engagement are set forth in the table of contents which follows. 
































































